

Academic Senate

GRADUATE COUNCIL

November 22, 2021

To: Jason Stajich, Chair

Riverside Division

From: Don Collins, Chair

Graduate Council

Re: Graduate Council moratorium on the review of new SSGPDP proposals

At their November 18, 2021 meeting, Graduate Council voted in favor of imposing a moratorium on the committee's review and approval of proposals for new Self-Supporting Graduate Professional Degree Programs (SSGPDPs). The Council will not review or comment on new SSGPDP proposals until the proposed draft policy that details the role of Financial Planning & Analysis in the establishment and financial management of SSGPDPs (submitted for Senate consultation on August 12, 2021) is approved and in effect.